Letter of Comment - EB-2024-0115

-- Name --
Reza Ariyan

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --

I’m a residential customer in Ottawa, and I’'m concerned about the proposed rate increase. Many of us are already
dealing with high living costs, and an additional $6 per month for electricity will make things even harder. I hope

the OEB considers the impact on families and those with tight budgets before approving this increase.

Thank you for listening.



